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Barber Motorsports Park 

17 – 19 October 2025 

 

From  The Stewards     Document Stewards Memo No. 1 

To  All Team Managers    Date  3 October 2025 

  All Teams     Time  8:00 

Due to the three-day format at Barber Motorsports Park, the Race Director has proposed, and the Stewards agree, that the 
requirement to run only “scrubbed” tires for the official practice sessions (as defined in Article 24.5 of the Sporting 
Regulations) will be modified for the Barber Motorsports Park event. The JFC and F4 drivers may use one (1) set of new 
dry weather tires in either one of the two official practice sessions on Friday, 17 October 2025.  This set of tires does not 
need to be declared or scanned.  Any JFC or F4 driver who uses two (2) sets of new dry weather tires for the official 
practice sessions will be referred to the Stewards for a violation of this memo. 
 
The Stewards note that this memo only applies to JFC and F4 and has no effect on the tire rules for Formula Regional. 
 

         

Wesley Cunningham   Pat diNatale    James Rogerson 

Steward (Chairman)    Steward     Steward 


